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Dates for your Diary 
 

 
February 

• Fri 15th – 2B Assembly 
• Tues 19th – Stage 3 Canberra Camp 
• Wed 20th – Stage 3 Canberra Camp 
• Thurs 21st – Stage 3 Canberra Camp 
• Fri 22nd – 6B Assembly 
• Mon 25th – Free canteen lunch raffle  
• Wed 27th – P&C meeting. 7pm Staffroom 

 
March 

• Fri 1st – 1/2R Assembly 
• Wed 6th – District Swimming Carnival. Des 

Renford Pool 
• Fri 8th – 5/6Y Assembly 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
There really is such a thing as a free lunch at Bondi 
Public School. If you pay your school fee invoice 
before Monday 25th February then your child is in 
the draw to win a week’s free lunch and recess 
orders at the canteen. All fees are due by Friday 1st 
March so it is only a payment fast track of a few 
days to be eligible for the FREE LUNCH! 
If you win you can have the orders spread out over 
a term or longer if that suits you better. 
There will be one child per grade chosen. 
 
The Swimming Carnival was terrific as usual. The 
weather was perfect as is the venue. The teachers 
really throw themselves into making this a great day 
and they literally threw themselves in for the 
teacher’s race which was won unsurprisingly by the 
appropriately named Miss Karp! 
 
Our main forms of communication with parents are 
this fortnightly emailed newsletter and the class 
Dojo. Very little comes home on paper unless it 
needs your signature and even then we notify you 

of due dates via Dojo. If you are unable to access 
Dojo please contact the class teacher or the office 
for assistance. 
 
The new landscaping and play equipment near the 
hall is almost complete. It was a very expensive 
joint venture by the P&C and the school. 
Unfortunately we have already had damage occur. 
The extremely expensive soft fall was poured on 
Monday and the area was fenced and taped. During 
Monday afternoon a large foot sized person has run 
across the setting soft fall and we have permanent 
footprints in it. The cost of replacing this is too high 
to consider so this careless act will stay with us 
forever. If you have further information it would be 
gratefully and discreetly received. 
 
Stage 3 students are going on their Canberra Camp 
next week. Students will be given the opportunity 
to participate in a variety of educational programs 
with a focus on Australia’s history, culture, heritage 
and democracy. The Australian Government 
recognises the importance of all young Australians 
being able to visit the national capital as part of 
their Civics and Citizenship education. To assist 
families in meeting the cost of the excursion the 
Australian Government is contributing funding of 
$20 per student under the Parliament and Civics 
Education Rebate program towards those costs. The 
rebate is paid directly to the school upon 
completion of the excursion. 
 
If you would like to change your child's scripture 
preference please send an email to the school email 
address by Wed 20th Feb. There will be no changes 
made after this date. If you have not provided a 
preference your child they will automatically go to 
non-scripture. Kindergarten Ethics classes are now 
full and there will be no Year 6 Ethics classes due to 
a lack of volunteers. 
 
Please be reminded that you will need to update 
your child’s profile in Flexischools to reflect their 
new class for 2019. If you don’t do this then lunches 
may be delivered to the wrong class and there is a 
higher chance of lunches going missing. The 
canteen staff are doing their best to try to work out 
if student profiles are incorrect and this is taking an 
enormous amount of time and energy. 
 
The next P&C meeting is Wednesday 27th February 
at 7pm in the staffroom. We would love you to 
come. They are relaxed, friendly and informative. 
Our P&C meets only once per term to hear from the 
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Principal about new school programs, allocate 
resources, discuss fundraising priorities, coordinate 
events, find solutions for issues raised and much 
more. From the uniform shop and canteen to 
working bees, we make an impact on every facet of 
the school. 
Everyone is welcome to attend a meeting. You 
don’t have to be a formal member. It’s your chance 
to have a say in important decisions, contribute to 
discussion, or just to be the first to hear about 
exciting news and upcoming events at the school.  
Join a friendly and fun group of committed parents 
and community members for a great mid-week 
night out – wine and cheese included! 
 
The following link is the School Community Charter 
which outlines a code of conduct for all people on 
school grounds. It is meant to be a safety net for 
everybody. Please take the time to look at it. 
 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-
to-a-public-school/media/documents/school-
community-charter.pdf 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 Michael Jones 

Principal 
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